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W. F. SAILER P E December 19. 1990
Sew Vice hescant

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nucicar Reactor Regulation
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Dr. T. F. Murley, Director

Ret Reportable Event
Chilled Water System

Dear Mr. Murley:

This is a follow-up to my letters of October 30, 1990 and November 30,
1990 which describe a Reportable Event under the provisions of 10CFR2l.
In the letter of November 30. 1990, it was mentioned that the plant

specific evaluation of Perry Nuclear Power Plant Unit 1 (50-440) was
still in progress.

That evaluation has now been completed and it has been determined that
this event is also reportable for the Perry Nuclear Power P: ant, Unit 1.
The Cleveland Electric illuminating Co. has been notified of the results
of this evaluation and has reported additional details under the
provisions of 10CFR50.72.

This completes our evaluation discussed in my letter of October 30, 1990.
If you require any further information, please call me at (215) 775-2600.
Extension 7543.

Very truly yours,
/

|W.||{.! %
F. ' Sailer

Senior Vice President
WFS:MGC:rmb

cc: T. E. Murley (NRC) (3)
Document Management Branch (NRC)
R. J. Waselus (SCE&G)
A. R. Koon (SCE6C)
J. P. Eppich (CE1)
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